
File No. 20-0769-S5 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the City’s Unarmed Crisis Response Programs. 
 
Recommendations for Council action: 
 

1. INSTRUCT the Chief Legislative Analyst (CLA), with the assistance of the Los Angeles Fire 
Department (LAFD) and City Administrative Officer (CAO), to report to Council on how the four 
LAFD teams referenced in the CLA report dated April 5, 2023, attached to Council file No. 20-
0769-S5, could be consolidated into one team; and the City staffing needs, and possibly the 
County of Los Angeles needs, to expand Citywide.  
 

2. INSTRUCT the CLA, with the assistance of Los Angeles Police Department and CAO, to 
consolidate with Council file No. 23-0056. 

 
Fiscal Impact Statement: The CLA reports that there is no General Fund impact as a result of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on April 11, 2023, your Public Safety Committee considered a CLA report relative to 
the City’s Unarmed Crisis Response Programs. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended to move forward 
recommendations proposed by Councilmember Rodriguez, as detailed above, as amended. This matter 
is now submitted to the Council for consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ:  YES 
LEE:   YES 
MCOSKER:   YES 
PARK:   YES 
SOTO-MARTINEZ: YES 
 
LV 4.11.23 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 


